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Summary 

This bill modifies data sharing limitations for REAL ID noncompliant licenses and identification 
cards, to authorize the Department of Public Safety to share data as part of an individual’s 
application for replacement Social Security cards. Under current law, the department cannot 
provide credential verification that would be requested by the Social Security Administration as 
part of their process in issuing replacement Social Security cards. It is effective the day after 
enactment. 
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